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Brit-PACT Update: Virtual Lunchtime Meeting 

(a Zoom link will be provided to those registered to attend) 

Friday 27th November 2020, 12.30pm to 1.30pm 

 

Chairs:  

Dr Deepak Jadon, Addenbrooke’s Hospital Cambridge & Dr William Tillett, RUH Bath 

 

Programme 

12.30pm Introduction & welcome Dr Deepak Jadon & Dr William Tillett 

12.35pm GRAPPA treatment recommendations update     Dr Deepak Jadon 

12.40pm 
Brit-PACT audit & combination treatment 

project update 

Dr Hannah Jethwa (Cambridge) 

 

12.45pm PSP update, & discussion    
Prof Laura Coates (Oxford) & Dr Louise 

Hailey 

1.00pm Attitudes to medication with Covid 
Mrs Mel Brooke & Mr Andrew 

Parkinson 

1.10pm Brit-PACT charity status update   Prof Laura Coates (Oxford) 

1.15pm Trainee abstract Annual Meeting 2021 launch Dr Deepak Jadon & Dr William Tillett 

1.20pm Questions & Answer session  

1.30pm Close  

 

Please confirm your attendance by e-mail to info@britpact.org.  

To join our mailing list and become a member, please complete our online form here: 

www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/BritPACTMembership2018  

 

 

 


